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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Our PTA fundraising has taken a big hit this year so we are trying to end the school 
year on a high if possible, and we need your help. We are taking part in the Big 
PTA Summer Raffle 2021 with tickets available for purchase until the 11th July 
2021. 

By purchasing tickets, you will be in with the chance of winning up to £5,000 in 
each of the 12 draws run over 6 days with two draws a day between 12th – 17th 
July. Each £3 ticket will generate a number that will be entered into all draws. 
Visit www.bigptaraffle.co.uk and search for Castell Alun Friends Association for 
more information and to buy your ticket(s). CAFA will receive 50% of ticket sales. 

The Big PTA raffle 2021 is the second national raffle organised by Parentkind and 
we are looking forward to being part of it and raising funds for school. Thank you 
for your support and good luck. 

Castell Alun Friends' Association 

Follow us on Twitter and Facebook for updates.  
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